
Ms Jane Gurney
Chief Executive Officer
Essex & Herts Air Ambulance Trust
Earls Colne
Colchester
Essex
CO6 2NS
 
Our Ref: ZA80253 12 October 2022
 
Dear Ms Gurney,
 
I would like to congratulate you and all the staff at Essex & Herts Air Ambulance Trust
following the excellent CQC inspection report released today.

I very much enjoyed my visit to the North Weald Airbase in August, and it is fantastic to
see all the hardwork and dedication of the staff at EHAAT recognised by the CQC during
their inspection. The overall outstanding rating is very well deserved! 

The life-saving service the Trust provides to residents across both Essex and
Hertfordshire, and role staff play in helping deliver this, has been reflected in
these excellent set of results. People in both my constituency and across the region are
very fortunate to have such an excellent service available to them in their time of need. 

Rt Hon Priti Patel
Member of Parliament for Witham
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